
   

 

         January 3, 2024 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter is to confirm that Trident Surfacing is an authorized dealer, has 

been trained on the requirements of, and meets the pricing criteria for, the 

Sourcewell agreement (#031022-GER) between our parent company, Gerflor 

USA and Sourcewell.   

Your representative, Jose Diaz, should be able to answer any questions you 

have, but please let me know if you have any additional questions or 

concerns.  

Best regards, 

Joel McCausland 
Director, Training and Sales Support 
801-401-3501 
Joel.mccausland@gerflor.com  
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